
 

  

11th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A few dates for your diaries as Easter fast approaches. 
 
Easter Activities 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade  
We invite the children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to come to school wearing their Easter 
Bonnets on the last day of term, Friday 3rd April. The children will be parading down the High Street at 
approximately 9:15am.  This is always a popular event and we enjoy seeing the range of different bonnets 
that children arrive in on the day. All Easter Bonnets should be created at home please. If you would like to 
come and watch this spectacular event, then you will be more than welcome.  
 
Eggstravaganza (for Year 3 to Year 6) 
The KS2 Eggstravaganza will take place on Tuesday 31st March and Wednesday 1st April. This event involves 
the children creating an ‘egg’ themed model with an egg-themed title, for example ‘Eggsplode’. The children 
are asked to design a theme for their eggs and bring in boiled eggs to school for their design. It is always 
advisable to bring in a couple extra in case of breakages! School will provide general resources, however if 
your child needs some additional resources they should bring these in on the day to help create their design. 
Some children like to create their own designs but many in the past have worked in pairs or groups. Prizes are 
on offer for the winning designs from each year group. We look forward to seeing the amazing creations that 
the children come up with. 
 
Parents’ Evenings 
Parents evenings will take place on Tuesday 24th March from 3:30pm to 7pm, and Wednesday 25th March 
from 3:30pm to 5:30pm. Appointment slips will be sent out shortly. 
 
Vida Hall Alzheimer’s Project 
A group of children will be visiting Vida Hall on Friday 27th March to help the residents plant some flowers as 
part of a community project. The children will work with the residents to help raise awareness of Alzheimer’s. 
If your child is involved in this project, a letter will be sent home to inform you of any further details. 
 
Starbeck in Bloom 
We will be once again supporting Starbeck in Bloom with their community litter pick alongside Springwater 
School on Belmont Field. This will take place on Thursday 2nd April. More information will be sent home to the 
children taking part in this. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in all the above events. 
 
 
 
Mr de Castro Morland 
Headteacher 
 


